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PRESS RELEASE 

 

Direct flights between Poland and Luxembourg – feedback from Rynair and Wizzair on LPBC´s letter 

 

The Luxembourg-Poland Business Club (LPBC) in April 2013 has inquired four airline operators about the 

possibility of launching direct flights between Luxembourg and Poland.   

A joint letter from the LPBC and the Polish Ambassador to Luxembourg Mr Bartosz Jalowiecki has been sent 

to the Management of LUXAIR, EASY JET, RYANAIR and WIZZAIR. The LPBC presented a number of 

arguments why launching direct flights would be beneficial to business, cultural and touristic relations 

between two countries and also the statistical data on increasing number of passengers on Polish routes.   

The answer received from the CEO of Ryanair and the CEO Wizzair Hungary Ltd. is balanced regarding the 

possibility of launching low fare flights from Luxembourg. However, the range of services from neighboring 

airports could be extended in the forthcoming future if there will be continuous demand for it.  

The LPBC is looking forward to receive statements from two other airline operators, the Luxair and the Easy 

Jet, and hoping for a more positive feedback. 

 

For further information, please contact: LPBC - info@lpbc.lu 
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